
April 27, 1998 

Advanced Data Solutions 
Attn.: Alfred Joseph and Tim Lider 
2605 Hoover Avenue Suite F 
National City. CA 91950 

Dear Alfred and Tim, 

1 am writing this letter to thank you for saving our company. 1 feared the worst when our 
accounting system crashed and could not be rebuilt from our back up which was also 
corrupted. 

Not only were you helpíül in recovering our data, but you also took the time to help the 
technicians with the re-insta11 afterwards. Again, thank you for a job well done. 

Sincerely, 

Louis J. Rodriguez 
Vice President and CO0 

LJR/sl 

~X@TI<OUIU/~LEDRIVE,SL:~TFE l CHUL,~V,~,.\,CA l 91910 
PORox l NATIONAI.CITY,CA* 91951-2760 

800.811.4220 l 619.476.7088 l 619.476.87551;.~~ 


